
 District – Wide Consultation Committee Meeting 

(DWCC) 

Minutes for Wednesday, October 24, 2018 

 
The District – Wide Consultation Committee (DWCC) met on Wednesday, October 24, 
2018 at 4:30 p.m., in the Jefferson Room at One AISD Center.  The following committee 
members attended Steven Shinkle, Clay Johnson, Candace Kennemer, Stephanie 
Hammer, Roger Thomas, Tom Tomaras, Elizabeth Wagstaff, Dr. Young, Dr. Barton, Phil 
Ashby and Summer Cox.  The following members were absent:  Shelly Reed, Mike 
Richins, Charlie Thyne, and Tracy Howle.   

Dr. Young welcomed the committee. 

Dr. Young talked about the calendar for 2019-2020 school year.  He would like the 
committee to look over the three options and choose two for the survey.  The survey 
will start November 5, 2018.  Dr. Young is scheduled to meet with PTA and PTO officers 
to discuss the calendar options.  He has also met with the Communication Committees 
regarding the calendars.  The Communication Committee has come up with an Option 1 
and Option 2 calendar.  Option 1 is like 2018 – 2019 school year.  Option 2 has a January 
workday that is January 6, 2019.  Dr. Young asked the committee to look over the two 
calendars that the Communication Committee discussed.  After much discussion 
regarding the  
2019 – 2020 calendar, the DWCC Committee has agreed to move on with Option 1 and 
Option 2.  So the committee can disregard Calendar A, B, and C.  Dr. Young will move 
forward with the survey.   
 
Dr. Barton talked to the committee regarding the vacancies within the DWCC 
Committee.  Place 1, Place 4 and Place 7 are vacant.  There will be run offs for these 
positions.  We also need recommendations for Business, Community, and Parent.  The 
committee would like to have someone that would represent Dyess AFB.  Dr. Barton 
asked everyone to think of some people that would like to serve on the committee.   
 
Meeting adjourned at 5:15 p.m. 
 
Summer Cox, Secretary 
DWCC Committee 


